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in a position to put forward anythAng-~mo*e<uie£inite 
we would of course make preliminary soundings among 
other Governments, when I would ask His Excellency 
to speak to me again on the subject. In response 
to a question the Ambassador then gave me what he 
described as his own personal impressions of his 
Government's attitude to a non-aggression pact for 
the Pacific. He said that he thought that they 
would have no objection in principle to such a pact, 
but that they might regard its negotiation as a 
little premature at this time. The first necessity 
in his judgment was to seek to improve relations with 
other Powers in the Pacific and more especially with 
His Majesty's Government in the United Kingdom. From 
such improvement a Pacific Pact would flow naturally. 
The Ambassador also showed a certain apprehension lest 
the new Pact should be similar in form to the Nine- 
Power Treaty, and I had the impression that this would 
not be welcome to Japan.

M. Yoshida also asked me whether I had any 
information as to the attitude of the United States 
to a Non-Aggression Pact in the Pacific. Mr. Davis 
when he had been here had spoken to M. Yoshida on the 
subject and had appeared to consider that the correct 
way to proceed was through bilateral arrangements 
which could gradually be extended to include an ever 
larger number of Powers. He wondered therefore 
whether it was our intention to widen the basis of 
any Anglo-American trade agreement which might be 
reached in order that that might include Japan. I 
replied that we were acutely conscious of the signifi­
cance of economic matters and their relation to any 
political agreement, but that we had as yet much work
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